
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it is a backdoor for government overreach. It is my job as a parent 
to maintain the welfare and health of my children. Furthermore, how I do that should be up to me and 
not OHA or any other government entity. If a parent reaches out for help, that is when the government 
should provide assistance. 
 
Regards,  
Jason Blomgren  
61310 Gribbling Rd 
Bend, OR 97702  
 


